Greetings,

Orange Unified School District will be offering a very limited number of free PSAT exams for
11th graders (only), Saturday, October 15th, at Villa Park High School. This will be the only date
offered and there will be no make-ups. Unfortunately, the district will not be able to provide
transportation to this event. In order to sign up for this opportunity, please complete this
form as soon as possible. We have very limited spots available, so this will be offered on a
first-come first-served basis.


https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSc03wOLsDSz5ZNxbdTdDq8psXn_YgEsfzm-ieGx0V7-o_PuPw%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dsf_link&data=05%7C01%7Cfrancisco.flores%40orangeusd.org%7C7323e5ceb6ba47025f6308da9a97d0fb%7C0b488aebc60341c59a063f07b75c4789%7C0%7C0%7C637992274081972858%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2Bz6VP9CxDqdWYgTjY%2BnTTfue3jf%2BNdLYFcG3hkdX%2BxU%3D&reserved=0



